From: Chuck Luna

To: Chuck Luna
Subject: Flash Traffic #12-2-2015: December 7, 2015 Pearl Harbor Remembrance Day Ceremony
Date: Friday, December 4, 2015 7:27:54 AM

Perch Base, United States Submariners

Flash Traffic

Number: #12-2-2015

Date: 12/04/2015

Subject: December 7, 2015 Pearl Harbor
Remembrance Day Ceremony

Pearl Harbor Remembrance Day ceremony to be
held on Monday, December 7, 2015, from

10:30 AM to 12:30 PM at the Wesley Bolin Plaza
17th St & Washington, Phoenix, AZ

(Left-click address, above, for a Google map to
Wesley Bolin Plaza.)

Perch Base members will place two wreaths, one
for the Submarine Veterans of World War Il and


mailto:subvet@outlook.com
mailto:subvet@outlook.com
http://maps.google.com/maps?q=1+N+16th+Ave,+Phoenix,+AZ+85007

the other for the United States Submarine Veterans
(USSVI).



